
 

 

Seek God's understanding and guidance for the age we are now living in 
 
Kevin Thompson 
June 9, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Hope you are healthy, happy, and prosperous. We spent a week with our new Continental Director 

Demian Dunkley in New York and Las Vegas in which we were encouraged to turn to prayer, especially 

at CheonShim Won, and seek God's understanding and guidance for the age we are now living in.  

 

After the opening of the Cheon Won Gung in Korea a new era has dawned and we need to be in tune with 

True Mother in order to not be left behind. Mother has confidence that our prayers can be answered like 

never before if we make the effort. 

 

Mother's great encouragement to us all is to witness, witness, witness. Please work together with your 

local pastors to bring a breakthrough that can help grow our church. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


